
 

 

DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting     October 24, 2022 
 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Subject:  Superintendent’s Report 

 

School Improvement Goals  
Attached are the goals for each of the schools for the coming year.  Please note 
that DuJardin and Erickson Elementary Schools are engaging in this process 
collaboratively.  A progress report will be made on these goals sometime after 
the start of the new calendar year.  
  
Fall MAP Data  
Mrs. Gabany has forwarded an analysis of the Fall MAP Scores for your review.  
The link to her presentation can be found here:  Fall MAP Data Presentation. 
  
State School Report Cards 
The Illinois State School Report Cards are to be released to the public on October 
27 at 9:00 a.m. by the Illinois State Board of Education.  Until that time, the District 
may not release any information contained within the report card.  The upcoming 
Annual Report will have summations of data points from both the Report Card and 
recent MAP scores for the community’s review. 
 
2022 Student Interventions 
This year, the District recognized the need to maintain and enhance intervention 
services to students in reading and mathematics.  Utilizing Mrs. Nanci Greene as 
an Elementary Mathematics Interventionist has been helpful, in particular with the 
students in grades 3 and 4.  Paper, the online tutoring service, has been carried 
over into this school year to support students inside and outside of school primarily 
in writing and mathematics.  The Multi-Tiered Systems of Supports team 
introduced AIMSWEB assessments in fluency and mathematics to progress 
monitor students, especially those identified as needing Tier 2 or Tier 3 
interventions.  AIMSWEB can be administered by the classroom teacher or 
interventionist to see if a particular instructional method being used is helping in a 
student’s academic growth. 
    
Early Childhood Construction Grant 
Earlier this month, the District submitted a grant application to the Illinois Capital 
Development Board for the purpose of acquiring funds to build an Early Childhood 
Center to serve the needs of students in prekindergarten and kindergarten 
programs.  Should this grant be awarded to the District, it would allow for full day 
kindergarten programming to be offered to all District 13 parents for the first time.  
If the Capital Development Board does not approve the grant application, other 
means will be sought to provide full day kindergarten sometime in the near future.  

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ddtCd_TXLfWLNzJ_mHEHj2c0nMWsLDC5bBQnvJCUmAY/present?slide=id.g163cf765dd1_0_113

